
 Recycling and Waste Disposal Committee  
Meeting Minutes 

             August 8, 2012 
 
PRESENT: Pat Bracken, Chairman, Bob Nugent. Absent were Chris Kowalski, Ellen Cabral, and 
Bob Golden 

Chairman Bracken opened the meeting. 
Guests: R. Garcia, G. Hurley, P. Williams (Tri Town News) 
 
MINUTES 
There were no minutes to accept.  There was not a quorum present.   
 
There were two members of the public present to ask questions about the new curbside 
regulations. 
 
Chairman Pat Bracken and member Bob Nugent went over the reasons for the change in the 
allowed amounts picked up curbside.  They also discussed how the budget works and the 
savings to the town with one of the residents. 
 
New Business 
 
Next Agenda-  
 
The meeting adjourned at 9:00 pm 
 
NEXT MEETING 
September 12, 2012 at 7:30 p.m 
Respectfully Submitted,  
Tina Harrington, 
Recording Secretary 


